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Over the past 30 years, St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars has awarded $2.1M
in scholarships to 2,500 high school graduates in our community! Please help
us give back to the Class of 2025 and support their future dreams!

Last May, St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars®
awarded $161,000 to 115 St. Louis Park High School
seniors who applied for scholarships, and we look
forward to awarding more scholarships this spring!

St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars, an affiliate of the
national nonprofit, Scholarship America, relies on
generous donors like you to grant funds to students
attending college and post-secondary education
institutions across the U.S. Advanced education is
costly, so every dollar raised is deeply meaningful to
student recipients! Thank you for your support!

CLICK TO VIEW VIDEO of SLP 2024 graduate Faisa
Jama’s story and learn more about the Paul & Camille
Schroeder Scholarship, which is helping support
Faisa’s dream to study nursing at the University of
Minnesota.

To give, use QR code below,  
text SLP2025 to 44-321, or
mail donation to: 

St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars
PO Box 16403
St. Louis Park, MN 55416   

HEAR FAISA’S STORY

HOW TO DONATE

To learn more, visit
stlouispark.dollarsforscholars.org

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iAMsEJGiXZI

